
 

 

May 25, 2012 
 
 
 
Port Of Port Angeles 
PO Box 1350 
Port Angeles, WA  98362-0251 

PERMIT NUMBER: WAR000191 

 
 
 
 

RE: Industrial Stormwater General Permit Letter Dated May 15, 2012 
Dear Industrial Stormwater Permittee: 
 
On May 15, 2012, Ecology mailed letters to several sites in error, incorrectly stating the site 
required no corrective action levels.  If you’re receiving this letter, we have identified the site 
listed above as one of those sites.  You also received a letter stating your site’s actual 
exceedances and corrective action levels triggered for your site.  Please follow the permit 
requirements for the corrective actions necessary.  I sincerely apologize for this error. 
 
For information on the specific requirements for Level 2 or 3 corrective actions, please refer to your 
Permit (Pages 35-36).  You can download the Permit and other useful documents from Ecology’s 
website:  www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/wq/stormwater/industrial/index.html. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at charles.gilman@ecy.wa.gov, or  
(360) 407-6437. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charles Gilman 
Enforcement Coordinator 
Water Quality Program 
 
cc:  Stormwater file, HQ
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